
Circular No – 078 / 2024 

Date: 24-12-2024 

To 

All Members of The Association 

DEDUCTION AND REMITTANCE OF LABOUR WELFARE FUND 

CONTRIBUTION REMAIN THE SAME FOR THE YEAR 2024 

1. This is to inform all the members that the Deduction and Remittance of Labour

Welfare Fund Contribution for the Calendar Year 2024 will remain the same. Kindly

refer to the KEA Circular No. 075/2024 dated 16.12.2024.

2. A Copy of the Press Note of Karnataka Labour Welfare Board Bangalore,

Government of Karnataka dated 24.12.2024 is enclosed.

For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 

  Sd/  
[B C Prabhakar] 

      President 








